NOVATEL WIRELESS
October 18, 2007

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization & Evaluation Division
7345 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, Maryland 21046

Re: Test results for EU850D

This letter serves as confirmation that the original test results for the EU8S70D which is the base
hardware from which the EU850D was derived/designed, continue to be representative of the test
results of the EU850D which bears the updated FCC 1.D.

Sincerely,
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Jim Turner

Regulatory Technical Specialist
Novatel Wireless Inc.

Suite 200, 6715- 8" St N.E.
Calgary, Alberta, Canada
T2E-TH7



